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ACADEMY HOSTS CARVER SCIENCE FAIR,

AMONG LARGEST IN NATION
PHILADELPHIA—The Academy of Natural Sciences will host the 28th annual George Washington Carver Science Fair for Philadelphia elementary schoolchildren during the week of February 26.
One of the largest of its kind in the country, the fair promotes scientific inquiry and discovery through experiments that the students research and conduct. The fair is an opportunity for students in public, private and parochial schools to gain recognition, interact with scientists and educators and test their growing scientific skills.

Students in grades four through six will set up their projects at the Academy on Monday, Feb. 26, and judging will take place on Feb. 27 from 8:30 a.m. to 4:30 p.m. In the event of snow, the judging will take place Feb. 28, at the same time. The winners will be announced at an awards ceremony at the Academy on Thursday, March 1, from 1:30 p.m. to 3:30 p.m.
The Academy has been an active partner in the fair since its inception and has hosted the event since 1979. The fair is named for the agricultural chemist, botanist and humanitarian George Washington Carver (1864-1943) whose creative genius led him to develop more than 300 products from the peanut and the sweet potato.
# # #

The Academy is located at 1900 Benjamin Franklin Parkway and is open Monday through Friday from 10 a.m. to 4:30 p.m. and weekends until 5 p.m. Admission is $10 for adults, $8 for children ages 3-12, seniors, college students with I.D. and military personnel, and free for children under 3. There is an additional $2 fee for Butterflies.
The Academy of Natural Sciences is Philadelphia’s natural history museum and a world leader in biodiversity and environmental research. The mission of the Academy is to create the basis for a healthy and sustainable planet through exploration, research and education.
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